
Dear Valued Client,

Join us at our new branch as we move forward together.

We are excited to bring you a more innovative banking experience as part of our continuous effort to 
improve services. Effective 12 September 2022, we are relocating our Kepong Branch from Jalan Metro 
Perdana Barat 1 to Plaza Arkadia.

The new branch details are as follows;

Address:
Ground & Mezzanine, Unit G-G-9, Block G, Plaza Arkadia,
Jalan Intisari, Desa ParkCity, 52200 Kuala Lumpur

Banking Hours:
Teller Counter Services
Monday - Friday 9.15am - 3.45pm

Other financial services (Sales & Service enquiries)
Monday - Thursday 9.15am - 5pm
Monday - Friday 9.15am - 4pm

Rest assured that there will be no disruption during the relocation process and business will continue to 
operate as usual.

If you have any enquiries or require clarification, do reach out to our branches for assistance or chat with 
us via Click to Chat at sc.com/my (operation hours are from 9 a.m. – 12 midnight, daily including public 
holidays).

We look forward to welcoming you at Plaza Arkadia.

Once again, thank you for choosing us as your preferred bank.

Yours sincerely,

Sammeer 
Managing Director and Head of Consumer, Private and Business Banking

Standard Chartered Bank Malaysia Berhad 
198401003274

www.sc.com/my


